
February 26th,1926.

George Jackson, Esq», 
Drawer 530,
Dauphin, Manitoba.

Dear Mr, Jackson:-
ii th further reference to your letter of February 15th, I am to-day writing to 

~‘r* Kilby, Chief of Fire Protection, Canadian
National Railways, recommending you cordially for 
the position of Supervisor Fire Protection. c.H.R. ’’innipeg. *

I a” very glad to hear from you again and remember you very well as an officer of 
the 9th Battalion* I sometimes see your old Colonel 
A. L* Saunders - when in TTew York.

z ’"1th all good wishes, I an.

Yours faithfully.


